
New York City offers protections for 
victims, so that New Yorkers who have 
suffered from these crimes do not face 
EMPLOYMENT DISCRIMINATION.

The NYC COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS 
can help victims and survivors remain 
employed by ensuring that employers 
provide reasonable accommodations. 
These accommodations may include 
unpaid leave, work schedule changes, 
and security measures to keep employees 
safe at work.

An employer may not fire you, refuse to hire 
you, or otherwise discriminate against you 
because of your experience as a victim.

Being a victim of
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE, 
SEXUAL VIOLENCE, 
or STALKING 
should not cost you 
your job.
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www.nyc.gov/cchr or call 311

CONTACT US:

NYCCommissionOnHumanRights    @NYCCHR
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